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January 19, 2021 

Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville ON N9Y 2Y9 

Attention: Sandra Kitchen, Deputy Clerk-Council Services 

Dear Ms. Kitchen: 

RE: Letter of Support for Small Businesses 

Please be advised that the following resolution was passed at our regular council meeting of 
January 18, 2021: 

RESOLUTION NUMBER: 2021-17 
MOVED BY: RICK O'HARA 
SECONDED BY: JODY ORTO 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT THE COUNCIL OF THE CORPORATION OF THE 
TOWN OF BRUCE MINES SUPPORTS THE TOWN OF KINGSVILLE AND 
THE TOWNSHIP OF NAIRN & HYMAN IN THEIR REQUEST TO PREMIER 
DOUG FORD, AS WELL AS THE ONTARIO CABINET AND HEAL TH 
OFFICIALS, TO PROTECT THE HEALTH OF ONTARIANS AND OUR SMALL 
BUSINESSES BY ALLOWING THEM TO REMAIN OPEN TO IN-STORE 
SALES AND SERVICE WITH LIMITED CAPACITY AND INCREASED 
SAFETY MEASURES. 
CARRIED. 

Yours truly, 
CORP. OF THE TOWN OF BRUCE MINES 

~~~ 
EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT 
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